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SIOUX CITY RESIDENTS HAVE TWO OPTIONS TO VOTE IN THE FEBRUARY 5TH
SPECIAL ELECTION FOR THE SCHOOL BOARD....EITHER BY ABSENTEE BALLOT OR AT
THE LONG LINES FAMILY REC CENTER IN THE FORMER CITY AUDITORIUM.

  

WOODBURY COUNTY AUDITOR PAT GILL EXPLAINS :

{audio}GILLVOTE.mp3{/audio}

GILL SAYS VOTERS WHO DON'T WANT TO GO TO THE LONG LINES CENTER NEED TO
REQUEST AN ABSENTEE BALLOT:

{audio}GILLVOTE1.mp3{/audio} 

POLLS ARE OPEN FEBRUARY 5TH FROM 7AM UNTIL 8PM AT THE LONG LINES CENTER.

  

THE JOURNEY-PAT BENATAR CONCERT TAKES PLACE THAT EVENING NEXT DOOR AT
THE TYSON EVENTS CENTER, SO THE PARKING LOT WILL START TO FILL UP AFTER
6PM FOR THOSE WHO VOTE LATE IN THE DAY.
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